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“Keep Moving Forward” 

1 Kings 19:1-8, Ruth 1:1-19, Acts 5:17-32 

Speaker: Nate Faires 

 

Where Christ is Center 



Keyport Bible Church  –  August 3rd, 2025 

WELCOME 

OUR PASTORS 
 

Support Pastor: Mike Chinn 

Youth Intern: Deacon Holm 

OUR LAY ELDERS 

Ronn Goodnough 

Al Royal 

Bill Sibbett 

Kevin Armstrong 

WEEKLY SERVICES & GATHERINGS 

MONDAY 
Women’s Bible Study: 5pm 
Location: Haag’s Home 
 

TUESDAY 
Men’s Bible Study: 8am  
Location: Fellowship Hall 
  
Women’s Bible Study: 1pm 
Location: Fellowship Hall 
 

Youth Group: 6:30pm  
Location: Multiple locations 

WEDNESDAY 
Young Adult Group: 6:45pm 
Location: TBA  

 
 

Many weekly gatherings are on-hold 
for the summer. Be sure to check 
back this fall for more activities. 

SUNDAY 
            Prayer Gathering: 9:00am 
           Sunday Service: 9:30am 

To give to the church, there are offertory boxes in the back of the sanctuary and 
at the backdoor of the MPB. There is also a button for giving in the Herald and on 
our website. 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

August 4-16th: COTN Mission 

Team in Uganda 

August 9th @ 11am: All-church 

Picnic at Buck Lake 

KBC Membership 

If you are interested in becoming a 
member, there are applications on 
the bulletin board by the church 
office. Once the application is 
turned in, one of the elders will 
reach out to schedule a meeting to 
review and talk.  

Our group from KBC will be 
joining the Children of the 
Nations  Uganda missions team 
from August 4-15. They will be 
supporting and encouraging staff as 
well as painting classrooms, 
spending time with children, and 
helping to set up a technological 
system.   

As a church family we can support 
them through prayer. Pray that 
they will bring the name of Jesus to 
those the serve in Uganda.  

 

TODAY-  Members meeting  
Please stay after the service for a 
brief meeting to vote on the pro-
posed changes to the Church Con-
stitution and Bylaws.  

New Office Email 

The church office email is being 
changed to: 

office@keyportbible.org 
Please change this email in your 
contacts. (the old email will still 
be checked).  

Youth Group Break 
There will be no regular youth group 
for the month of August. Stay tuned 
for a few special events! 

August 9th– All-church Picnic 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Come to Buck Lake from 11am-
3pm for an afternoon of fun, food, 
and fellowship with the church 
family. 


